
Visit by Bunyore Girls High School 

 
The School of Economics thanks the team of students and teachers of Bunyore Girls High 

School for choosing to visit our School on 11th May 2015.  We were delighted to interact 

with the students and teachers and to share information on Economics programs at the 

University of Nairobi.  

 


